
 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1679 /2023-24            13.06.2023 

  

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
Further to Circular No.LPS/Cir./1676/2023-24 dated 12.06.2023, please be 

informed that the Class Party will be held on Tuesday, 20th June 2023, instead 

of 21st June 2023, during last two periods. Students are allowed to wear decent 

casual dress on that day. 

 

International Yoga Day celebrations will be held on Wednesday, 21st June 2023 

in the school. All students to come in PE Uniform on that day. 

 
Thank you very much for your support and cooperation. 

 
With regards 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali  
Principal 
 
 

 

 


